Check Out Collegiate 4-H Clubs

Source:  State 4-H Office


If you want a broadening educational experience this year, consider joining the Collegiate 4-H Club at your college or university.  This experience will allow you to pursue special interests and might help you decide on a career.


Collegiate 4-H Clubs are open to all undergraduate and graduate students, and previous 4-H affiliation isn’t a pre-requisite to join.  Students can choose from social, recreational or social programs.


These clubs enable students to continue educational, social and leadership development.  Members plan club activities for themselves and other students.


Collegiate 4-H Clubs are service-oriented organizations.  The clubs involve students in meeting the needs of others as well as their own wants.  The clubs also maintain and increase interests in 4-H from local through international levels.


Faculty members and county Extension agents serve as club advisors.  One area of focus is for college students to take leadership roles in our local 4-H program.


Although each club determines its own meeting schedule, most meet twice a month.  Collegiate clubs may affiliate with the National 4-H Council.  Members may attend the Southern Region 4-H Conference, usually in October or November, and the national conference in the spring.


If you’re interested in continuing your own development and helping other people do the same, consider joining the Collegiate 4-H Club at your college or university.  The local Cooperative Extension Service office will have information on existing clubs in your area.


Educational programs of the Kentucky Cooperative Extension Service serve all people regardless of race, color, age, sex, religion, disability or national origin.
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